
 

 
 
 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON 

OCTOBER 3, 2025 
 
San Jose, California – PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT on October 3, 
2025, at 6:00 p.m., the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High 
School District will hold a public hearing regarding the transition to by-
district Trustee area elections.  The public is invited to provide input 
regarding the transition to a district-based election system and regarding 
proposed maps for the composition of the trustee areas. 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE THAT also on October 3, 2025, 
at approximately 6:30 p.m., the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union 
High School District will hold a public hearing regarding the sequencing of 
elections (i.e., the year, and every four years thereafter, in which each 
trustee area will appear on the ballot) in the Trustee Areas of the Trustee 
Area Map Selected by the Board of Trustees for Submission to the Santa 
Clara County Committee On School District Organization.  The public is 
invited to provide input regarding the sequence of elections in the new 
trustee areas. 
 
The meeting will take place in the Board Room of the East Side Union 
High School District, 830 N Capitol Avenue, San Jose.    
 
All interested staff, parents, and community members are invited to attend. 
 
Please email districting@esuhsd.org if you have questions. 
 
Website:  https://www.esuhsd.org/By-District-Trustee-Elections/index.html 
 

 


